
04th January 2022

To whomsoever it may concern

Congratulations Amrita! Thank you so much for all your kind support to our Teaching and

Learning team.

It was extremely helpful, as you shared the activities which were fun-filled and relevant to

their learning. You have also used interesting value-based stories on their reading days.

Thank you once again for all that you did to make their learning interesting.

Yours sincerely

Social Worker, Khoj Community School,
(An initiative of Apni Shala Foundation)
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